
 

Information update: Time to relax and reflect 

Dear UCC Students, 

We are in the midst of a very busy week of Assessment Boards. I would like to thank the academic 

and support staff for working round the clock to ensure all your work has been marked, moderated 

and verified. Due to the two-week extension for all, this has been a mammoth task with extremely 

tight deadlines. We look forward to publishing the results next week for all students.  

Thank you, our students, for your hard work and dedication during this academic year. It is time now 

for you to take some time to relax and reflect on just how much each and every one of you have 

achieved over the past two semesters. And, in particular, how well you have rose to the challenges 

of online learning and juggling responsibilities during the pandemic. 

For those of you who have resubmission work to complete over the summer, please do get in touch 

with your lecturers over the next two weeks. You will know exactly what is expected of you by next 

week Monday (29/06). Please remember, there are no extensions for resubmissions. 

If you need advice and guidance on academic appeals, please refer to the HE Academic Support page 

on Moodle. 

Academic year 2020/21 

In preparation for next academic year, we will be releasing timetables in due course. Once we know 

for certain how the new lockdown rules will be applied for colleges and universities, we will update 

you on how we intend to deliver (on-campus / online). Teaching will start the week of 14 September 

with enrolment scheduled during the week of 7 September (more details will be released soon). 

Progressing students will have the opportunity to enrol online and we will be releasing more 

information about the process over the next few weeks.  

Whilst the summer is for relaxing, please remember to do some subject specific reading to ensure 

you hit the ground running in the new academic year. Look out for updated reading lists on the 

module pages. 

Similarly, those of you who require work experience to be logged, remember you can start this 

process early and indeed over the summer. Do get in touch with your module lecturer to find out the 

requirements. 

Lastly, more feedback welcome – If you would like to take part in the QDP survey on online 

learning, please follow the link on the Moodle landing page (Calling all Students!) 

 

Important dates: 

 Results released 29/06/20 

 Resubmissions open 29/06/20 

 Final resubmission deadline 19/08/20 

 Autumn Term 2020/21 - teaching starts on 14/09/20 

 

UCC Registry Office 

https://moodle.croydon.ac.uk/pluginfile.php/386008/mod_resource/content/1/Academic%20Appeals_Guide%20for%20students_May%202020.pdf
https://moodle.croydon.ac.uk/course/view.php?id=12781
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